
Hello to all of you! 
This is the first time that the new IEA officers are using the broadcast email 
function to let you know about events and updates. We will be sending 
messages to society officers and representatives when there are significant 
changes to the website or important news. 
 
Please go to IEA.cc for more information about these items. 
- A new message from the Executive Committee has been posted 
- New events have been added.  We hope you will support IEA-Endorsed 
events posted on the IEA website: 
- The 6th International Ergonomics Conference "ERGONOMICS 2016 – 
Focus on Synergy" in Zadar, Croatia will take place on 15-18 June, 
2016.  The organizers have extended the submission deadline to Jan. 1, 
2016. 
- Save the date for the HEPS 2016 conference: "Healthcare and society: new 
challenges, new opportunities," 5-7 October, 2016 
 
- The Proceedings from IEA 2015 will be accessible from the website within a 
few days 
 
Please let me know if the officers for your society, technical committee, or 
network have changed.  We want to ensure that these messages get to 
everyone who should receive them.  Feel free to forward these messages to 
others. 
Wishing you a safe and productive end of 2015, and a very Happy New Year. 
Best regards, 
Yushi Fujita, President  
Jose Orlando Gomes, Vice President/Treasurer 
Kathleen Mosier, VPSG 


